
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

Attention: Physicians, Advanced Practice Registered Nurses 
(APRNs), and Physician Assistants (PAs) 
 
This important message is to inform providers that DXC Technology has updated 
the Physician Surgical Fee Schedule. Certain codes were incorrectly identified 
as billable by an Assistant Surgeon.  DXC Technology has posted the corrected 
Physician Surgical Fee Schedule to the www.ctdssmap.com Web site.   

 

http://www.ctdssmap.com/

